
 

As part of our sustainability drive, this 
year we pledge to promote 
environmental awareness by actively 
working to encourage recycling in our 
school and our wider community.  We 
are therefore delighted to be able to 
offer a range of quality pre-loved 
uniform items at a very low cost of £1 
per item. 

We will aim to hold each Re:Uniform 
Marketplace event on the last 
Thursday of each half term.  

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 


